8/11/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Re: Douglas Mountain Mine - Notice to Objectors

iwénill;ﬂ Temp - DNR, DRMS <drms.temp@state.co.us>

Re: Douglas Mountain Mine - Notice to Objectors
1 message

Tony Robertson <ja.tony.robertson@gmail.com> Wed, Jul 25, 2018 at 5:46 PM
To: Peter Hays - DNR <peter.hays@state.co.us>
Cc: drms.temp@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Hays,

Empire Colorado mail delivery requires a PO Box. The postal service doesn't deliver to street addresses. My wife put
our street address as the return address which is why many of the letters were returned. Our house is still under
construction - nearly completed - but we do not yet have a certificate of occupancy. We will obtain a PO Box as soon as
that document is available.

We are meeting with one of the land owners on Wednesday August 1st to discuss our concerns and hopefully
encourage him to consider a less intrusive/destructive development.

Best regards,
James Robertson

On Wed, Jul 25, 2018 at 2:49 PM, Peter Hays - DNR <peter.hays@state.co.us> wrote:
Party and/or Interested Person,

Please review the attached letters pertaining to the Douglas Mountain Mine permit application for which you submitted
an objection.

Peter S. Hays
Environmental Protection Specialist

P 303.866.3567 Ext. 8124 | F 303.832.8106
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203
peter.hays@state.co.us | www.mining.state.co.us
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